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It has been another busy few weeks, with the highlight being the
Selby Fair! The weather could not dampen our community's
enthusiasm and excitement. With a quick last-minute reshuffle of
events and moving indoors, the day was a huge success thanks to
the incredible efforts of Anna and her team. There were many
treats and treasures to be purchased in the market, while our
students were entertaining our community with the Talent Show.
Lots of yummy food was on offer and overall, it was a fabulous day.
Thanks so much to Anna for coordinating the event and to all the
parents, staff and students who contributed to make it a fabulous
community event for Selby Primary. 

Christmas Concert
This year, our annual Christmas Celebration will be held on Friday,
6th December between 4pm and 5pm. The students are
encouraged to come dressed in Christmas colours, with families
welcome to bring a picnic blanket and snack to enjoy while
watching the students’ Christmas themed performances.  

SELBY FAIRSELBY FAIR
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Before/After School Care: 0434 422 455 1300 105 343

CALENDAR
Thursday 28th November

Smile Squad Visit

Friday 29th November
Smile Squad Visit 

Tuesday 3rd December 
Whole school swimming program

Wednesday 4th December
Parent helpers Morning Tea 

11am-11:30am

Friday 6th December
Celebration Concert 2:45pm 

free dress day 
Christmas Celebration 

4:00pm - 5:00pm

Monday 9th December
2025 Prep Information Night 7:00pm

Wednesday 11th December
House Sports 

Thursday 12th December
Disco

Monday 16th December
Year 6 Graduation
 5:45pm - 9:30pm

Tuesday 17th December
Movie Day 

Wednesday 18th December
Year 6 Final Assembly 

1:00pm
Final day early dismissal 1:30pm

Year 1/2 Camp
Last Friday, our Year 1/2 students participated in a fun-filled Camp Day. The
day began at Belgrave Treetop Adventures where the students challenged
themselves to climb, zip line and navigate their way around the courses.
Following this, they trekked back to school to participate in a variety of fun
activities that encouraged the students to work together in teams and draw
upon their creative talents. The day ended with a yummy dinner catered by
The Blacksmith and a movie in the Junior School. Thank-you so much to the
1/2 teachers for organising such a fantastic day for the students, as well as all
of the parent helpers who came out on the day to make sure the event was a
huge success!

Year 5/6 Market Day – Monday, 9th December
As part of the Year 5/6 Inquiry unit this term, they are running a market day
on Monday, 9th December where all students will have the opportunity to
purchase items created by the 5/6 students. Please send along a little money
with your child if you would like to support this event.

Parent Helpers Morning Tea
At Selby Primary School, we are so fortunate to have a wonderfully supportive
parent community. Thanks to your continued support, we are able to run
many events and classroom activities that would otherwise not be able to go
ahead. The staff and students at Selby Primary School would like to show our
appreciation and thanks to the parents and caregivers who have volunteered
their time to support our school community this year, both in and out of the
classroom. We invite all those who have volunteered in any way this year to
join our staff for some morning tea on Wednesday, 4th December. Please see
flyer below for further details.

School Disco
Our annual school disco will be held during school hours on Thursday 12th
December in the school hall. Students can come in free dress, ready for lots of
dancing, fun and games. The cost is $6 which includes entry, homemade
popcorn with juice box OR water. Our Prep – Year 2 students will attend the
disco from 9.10am – 11.00am followed by Year 3 – 6 students from 11.40am –
1.30pm. Our empty juice boxes and water bottles will be deposited, and the
money will be heading to the dog rescue in Thailand, which is such a great
cause organised by Claire Williams (thank-you Claire!).

Production Video
Jordan Scott have professionally filmed and produced a video of this years
school production 'Rock Bottom'. We are offering families the opportunity to
purchase USB copies of the production for $15. As this is an 'Opt In' event,
you will need to check Compass to place your order.

Whole School Transition Day - Tuesday 10th December
Our whole school transition day is held on the same day the Year 6 students
will head to their new school for their transition day. On this day, students will
find out who their teacher is for 2025 and spend some time with them and
their new classmates in their new classroom. It is a very exciting time for
students, but it can also cause some anxiety. We will be having conversations
at school to support students through this transition. Please encourage your
child to speak to their teacher about any concerns as we can help!
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PREP B NewsPREP B News
It has been a busy few weeks in Prep. We have loved inventing,

experimenting and crafting in Investigations and had the best time at
Japan Day. 
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Year 1/2 CAMPYear 1/2 CAMP
The 1/2 students had the most amazing, action packed Camp Day in

Selby which included; climbing at Treetops Adventure Belgrave,
craft activities, a refreshing hose off by Mrs Tate, a Talent Show,

indoor hockey, a movie and many delicious foods.

Climbing at Treetops Adventure Belgrave
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Year 1/2 CAMPYear 1/2 CAMP
Climbing at Treetops Adventure Belgrave
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Year 1/2 CAMPYear 1/2 CAMP
Indoor Hockey 

Making Clay Masks

A hose off 
from 

Mrs Tate
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A few photos of what 3/4 have been up to the last couple of
weeks...

YEAR 3/4 NEWSYEAR 3/4 NEWS
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YEAR 3/4 NEWSYEAR 3/4 NEWS
  Meeting our future buddies...Meeting our future buddies...
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YEAR 3/4 NEWSYEAR 3/4 NEWS
Japan Day 2024Japan Day 2024
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SELBY
PRIMARY’S

Christmas
Celebration

FRIDAY 6TH DECEMBER 

4PM-5PM
Come and enjoy some

Christmas-themed
performances with us! 

BYO picnic blanket and
afternoon snack. 



The staff and students of Selby Primary School would like to show our
appreciation and thanks to the parents and caregivers who have

volunteered their time to support our school community this year. We
invite all those who have volunteered in any way this year to join our

staff for some morning tea. 

2024

Morning Tea
Wednesday 4th of December 11am-11:30am
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